
           

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may be aware, in the Summer Term, children in Year 6 will be taking their SATs (Standard 

Attainment Tests,) These tests in English and Maths reflect the National Curriculum and this will be the 

third year the more rigorous and challenging tests have been run. 

I would therefore like to invite you to attend a Year 6 SATS information meeting on – Monday 22nd 

January 2018 at 3.30pm. 

The meeting will be held in Dove classroom, please sign in at the School Office on arrival. 

The aim of this meeting is to fully inform both you and your child for the experience of SATs by: 

- Explaining what SATs are. 

- Talking through the SATs week and what will happen. 

- Sharing what the tests may include and the types of questions the children will answer. 

- Explaining how we can best prepare the children for this in school. 

- Sharing ideas and tips for how you can help your child at home. 

- Allowing you time to look through example test papers. 

At Egginton, we are very proud of all the children and their achievement and we want all our Year 6 

children to be as successful as possible and do as well as they possibly can by working together to support 

them throughout the SATs period. 

If you have any queries I will be available at the end of the meeting to answer questions.   

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs Holmes 
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